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To All Participants to the AAE's Annual Meeting 
 
 
ISOA is very happy to welcome You in Rome to the Annual Meeting of the Actuarial 
Association of Europe. 
After the pandemic period and the ECA 2022 in Madrid, fortunately we participate to 
another meeting where to talk face to face and to stimulate networking and relationships. 
ISOA hopes you can enjoy the so called "Ottobrate Romane" (Roman October); October 
generally is the best month to visit Rome because it is not too cold or too hot; anyway the 
city is full of tourists all the year. The atmosphere of Rome is always special and it is not only 
the capital of Italy but is has always been a city open to everyone, full of hystory and 
millenarie culture. 
Rome, as Italy, is open to Europe and the world, but also Actuaries are open in Europe and 
in the world towards any kind of stakeholders contributing to the well being of the society, 
evaluating any type of risk, if quantifiable. AAE is involved very much in developing the 
actuarial profession from all the point of views, included a strong effort in communication. 
ISOA wishes strongly support this process also because we are following the same path 
through a very demanding project looking at the future of Actuary, especially towards the 
wider fields.  
 
In the video with the presentation of this meeting there are many words full of important 
meanings also for Actuaries like hystory, innovation, creativity, inclusion, but especially two 
words have a particular and strategic meaning, passion and inspiration. 
We could define passion as "the driving force of our action", and inspiration as "the driving 
force of our ideas/strategies". 
So the sentence of the video "three days of actuarial inspiration" is not a case, but this is the 
wish to all of You that the inspiration may it always enlighten our minds. 
 
Welcome again and enjoy the meeting and the city! 
 
 
 

Giampaolo Crenca 
    President ISOA 

 
 


